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Maybury Primary School

Maybury Road

Hull

HU9 3LD

T: 01482 701387

F: 01482 715544

E: admin@maybury.hull.sch.uk
Friday 11th December
Dear Parents and Carers
We are now coming towards the end of our first term of this academic year.  We break up for the Christmas holidays on Friday 18th December. This has certainly been a different term and we would like to thank you all for your continuing support in these strange times. We are extremely proud of all our children. They have worked incredibly hard this term to make up for the time missed in school during lockdown. 
Christmas Dinner

Christmas dinner will take place on Tuesday 15th December. If your child pays for dinner, Christmas dinner is the same price as a school dinner at £1.50. Children who are eligible for free school meals and all children in F2, Year 1 and Year 2 will not need to pay for this meal. We are really sad that we are not able to invite all of our parents and carers to join us in this event this year. 
Christmas Jumper Day

We are going to celebrate Christmas Jumper Day on Friday 18th December. We are looking forward to seeing the children’s festive outfits! Children may bring a donation of 50p which will be donated to the charity ‘Save the Children’. Buckets will be located on the playgrounds at the beginning of the school day to collect any money. 
Christmas Music and Christmas Nativity

Last week we filmed our Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 children in performances practised in their music lessons. This week we have filmed all the children in the Christmas nativity. These recordings are now in the process of being edited and all of these filmed items will be released next week for you to see.  We will make an announcement when and where they will appear!

During next week, the children will be taking part in our annual Christingle Service and our Carol Concert.  This year, these will not be held in the church or the school hall but will be carried out virtually over Zoom. Children will also be carrying out Christmas activities in the classrooms. 
Keep your eye on our Facebook and Twitter pages as we will share as many of these events with you as we can!
Yours sincerely
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Alison Grantham
Headteacher
